Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting

March 7, 2009

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:05am at Trev Deeley Motorcycles conference
room.

There were five new members present at today’s meeting. Welcome Craig, Joan, Denny, Jeff, Rex to the
Harley’s Owners Group, Vancouver Chapter (if I missed anyone I apologize).

There were a few that actually rode to the meeting today (must have been ‘plugged’ in).

OLD BUSINESS:

Iebruary 1* was an executive meeting. We discussed past and future events. Everything is going
smoothly so far.

February 15" a lot of members and families came out to enjoy a great brunch at the Mission Springs
Pub. Please remember that reservations are made for our large groups and not to show up too early. If
we show up early with a large group, it takes away from the restaurant business. It may be also
uncomfortable for the restaurant staff as well as our members if the restaurant is not yet ready for us.
Restaurants may not take our reservations next time.

February 28" was a special executive meeting regarding the Burn Camp fundraising. After a long
discussion, it was decided that we will not be selling T-shirts next year. Sales are not going very well
which could be due to the economy, T-shirt design, what items are available or just that it has run its
coarse. We still will be fundraising for the Burn Camp, so if you have any suggestions or any ideas,
please present them to any Vancouver Chapter H.O.G. executive. This year the T-shirts will be sold at
our meetings, Trev Deeley events or they are also available through Trev Deeley Motorcycles

NEW BUSINESS:

March 14" 11:00am — 3:00pm Trev Deeley Motorcycles is having a one day Sidewalk Sale event.
Hurry in for the best selection.

March 15 is Trev Deeley’s Commemorative Birthday. To celebrate at the store from noon — 3:00pm.
Cake cutting at 1:22pm. Free Movie Showing at 12:30 and 2:00m of- “Who the Hell is Trev Deeley?”
Hear the answer from the man himself. There will be prizes, music and food vendors. This invite is to
everyone; please bring your family and friends!

March 26th is the Ladies Garage Party. Doors open at 6:30pm. Seating is limited, please RSVP by
March 19" at 604-291-1875.

There will also be a Guy’s and Gal’s Tech Night Garage Party November 18, 2009 6:30pm — 9:30pm.
Women will also be invited since the Ladies Garage party will focus on new riders.
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